September 13, 1939

Univergity Of Kansas
Lawrence
Kansas

Attention: Mr. Allen
Dear Sir:
On August the 15th you advised that
you were sending six rubber gymnasium
mats for repair.
We have not as yvet received tnlis mer-

chandise, and believe you should follow
through the delivery.,

Very truly yours,

MG:DS PREMIER GYM MAT CO.
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